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Los Ojos de la Familia has just distributed the latest round 
of general ssistance for families in need. We were happy 
to help these member of our community, and we want to 
thank everyone who has contributed to this worthy cause. 

 
Academy of Trades & Technology 

Ms Potts represents ATT High School, and requested help with 
graduation gift incentives.  We gave the school $200. 

 
Charlene Salgado 

Charlene is a an education assistant at Carlos Rey Elementary, 
whose husband's hours have been cut in half.  She needs 
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help with dental costs, as they are unable to afford health 
insurance.   We gave her $300. 

 
Heather Leyba 

Heather is a single mother of 3, who recently moved to try and 
bring her bills within her means.  She asked for help with her 

utility bill, in order to have her service transferred. We helped her 
with $200. 

 
Michele Westfall 

Michele is a woman on disability after severeal illnesses, which 
caused her to loser her job.  She needs major surgery soon, but 
has asked for help with utilities and basic needs.  We gave her 

$350. 
Josephine Rodriguez 

Josephine is a mother of 4, who works at Carlos Rey Elementary, 
her husband is self-employed, but the two needed help to catch 

up with utility bills.  We gave them $200.  

Martha Mendenhall 
Martha is an 81-year-old woman who lives with her son, who has 

Stage 4 breast cancer.  She's had difficulty getting to doctor 
appointments due to transportation problems.  Her son 

purchased a car recently, but that cost has set them behind on 
their other bills.  We gave them $250 to help with expenses. 

Irene Martinez 
Irene is a woman with cancer, who is unable to work or even 
move around without assistance, and who has no medical 

insurance.  She and her husband need help with household and 
medical expenses.  We gave them $350. 



Joan Foberg 
Joan is a cancer patient, living on Social Security Disability.  She 
has asked for any help she can get in paying regular bills, loans 

and medical expenses.  We gave her $350.00 
About Us   

Our Purpose 
 A grassroots movement to make a difference in the New Mexico community 

by providing educational development and quality of life assistance. 
 Our #1 Goal 

100% of donated funds goes to helping people in our community. All of the 
time and effort required for the organization to function is donated by members 

of Los Ojos de la Familia, so that we may pass on the maximum amount of 
assistance to those in need. 

 Type of Charity 
 This is a 501(c)(3) charity, so your donations are tax-deductible. Consult your 

tax advisor.  
  

   

 

  
 

 


